
 

      NEWSLETTER 
20 March 2024  

 

OUR NEW 
SGB ELECTED 

 
 
 
 
Congratulations to our new SGB members on their election.  

We look forward to your leadership and guidance as you take 

up your new positions. 

RIAZ ARBI      TAMARYN COX        BERNARD SELLMEYER 

   LEXI VAN KETS 

  RALPH VAN NIEKERK 

The new members will be involved in a handover early next 

term at which point they formally become the new Camps Bay 

Primary School SGB. 

Thank you to the candidates who were not elected for putting 

yourselves forward.  This is appreciated and we hope that you 

will still find a way to share your knowledge and wisdom with 

our school. 

Thank you to all our parents who participated by voting.  Your 

commitment and time are greatly appreciated. 

   Upcoming Events  

• Camps Bay Beach clean up 
23 March 

• School reopens 3 April 

• Extra Murals start 8 April 
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SOLAR POWER AND LOAD 
SHEDDING SOLUTION FOR 
PRIMARY CAMPUS 
Great news for the Grade 3 to 7 learners and teachers 
is that the load shedding solution for the campus has 
been approved by the SGB and the finance is in place.  
The tender for the installation was awarded to 
Urbaneden who will begin work once the final permission is given by the WCED.   
 
The installation will not only provide a solution to load shedding, but also generate 
power to assist in lowering the electricity costs for our school.  It is estimated that the 
savings will pay for the installation over a reasonable period of time, after which the 
savings become more advantageous for the school. 
 
We are very grateful to our SGB for the work that has gone into making this project aa 
reality.  It is a legacy they leave with the school.  We could not have completed this 
project without the very kind assistance of Rob Timmis whose expertise and experience 
with this kind of project has proved invaluable.   
 
 

CAMPS BAY BEACH CLEANUP 
Camps Bay Community Litter Clean on Saturday 23 March                                           
 
Please join our Community Beach Clean on Saturday 23 March (one week early due to 
the Easter weekend following), from 10h00 - 11h00. We meet opposite The 41 
Restaurant.  
 
Please bring members of your family and friends and colleagues, wearing gloves. We 
will provide bags.  
 
The 41 Restaurant offers complimentary Fitch & Leedes beverages for each participant. 
It also offers a prize of two Burgers for the person collecting the most litter.  
 
We welcome learners in joining us for their community projects.  
 

LET’S KEEP CAMPS BAY CLEAN, TOGETHER            
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Entries have opened for Grade 1 – 7 Conquesta 2024.  

Important information: 

● Challenges available: 

Grade 1 – 3  Mathematics & English 

Grade 4 - 7   Mathematics 1 (more challenging), Mathematics 2 & English 

Grade 7  General Knowledge 

● Writing dates: 

Mathematics papers 5 August 

English   6 August 

General Knowledge 16 August  

Note: Grade 1 & 2 will write during school whilst Grades 3 – 7 will write after 

school. 

● Cost: 

R40 per test plus a once off enrolment fee of R30. Payment via Karri app secures 

your entry. 

● Deadline for entries: 

Closing date for entries is 12 April. No late entries will be accepted. Contact Mrs 

Lumley on library@campsbayprimary.co.za should you require any further info. 

 

RYAN COMPLETES CYCLE TOUR  
Congratulations to Ryan Foster who 
completed the Pick n Pay Cycle Tour in an 
amazing 3 hours 49 minutes for 108km.   
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